
FOURTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME JANUARY 28, 2018 

Jesus rebuked him and said,  

"Quiet! Come out of him!"  
Mark 1:25  



My Dear Parishioners and Friends of St. Theresa, 

 

Time is sacred because it is a creation of God. 

How quickly Christmastide gives way to ordi-

nary time, and then as if in the blink of an eye, 

Lent begins. We prepare for it with the revelry 

of Mardi Gras, which reaches its climax on 

"Fat Tuesday", the day before Ash Wednes-

day, reflecting the practice of the last night of 

eating richer, fatty foods before the Len-

ten season begins. 

 

Ash Wednesday and Good Friday are obligatory days of fasting and abstinence 

for Catholics. In addition, Fridays during Lent are obligatory days of absti-

nence. For members of the Latin Catholic Church, the norms on fasting are oblig-

atory from age 18 until age 59.  

 

When fasting, a person is permitted to eat one full meal, as well as two smaller 

meals that together are not equal to a full meal. The norms concerning abstinence 

from meat are binding upon members of the Latin Catholic Church from age 14 

onwards. 

 

Pope Leo the Great, said, ñLet our times of Christian fasting abound in the distri-

bution of alms and in care of the poor; let everyone bestow on the weak and the 

destitute which we deny ourselvesò. As a faith-based community, centered on the 

suffering death and resurrection of Jesus, I propose that we make our fast this 

Lent in willing solidarity with those in our community who hunger.  

 

As families, please talk about how you might make fasting this year a greater 

reality in your home and lives. One way would be by taking the money you save 

on food and including those who use the services of Christian Community Ser-

vice Center and Casa Juan Diego in your weekly shopping. The basket in front of 

the altar in the Gym and the ambo (lectern) in the Fellowship Hall are there to 

receive the fruits of your fasting by donation non-perishable foods for our broth-

ers and sisters in need. 

 

I ask that you pray about this sacrifice and then take action to help feed others as 

God feeds us. 

 
With every good wish, 

 

Fr. Phil Lloyd 
Pastor 

FROM FATHER PHIL 



 CELEBRATE CATHOLIC SCHOOLS WEEK #CSW18 
JANUARY 28 ð FEBRUARY 3 

Capital Campaign  

Online Giving  

ƍ To make your gift online visit:  

                   https://secure.qgiv.com/for/capitacampa  
                  or visit our website and select Capital  

                  Campaign under the Giving tab. 
 

ƍ We now have E-checks! You can set your pledges or make 

donations online using your checking account. 

Use the QR Code  
for easy   

online access. 

The theme this year is Learn. Serve. Lead. Succeed. 
 

SUNDAY: Celebrating Our Parish 

Catholic schools benefit all year-long from the religious guidance, 

prayers and support parishes provide. St. Theresa Catholic School will 

start the week with an open house to feature our outstanding academic 

program, religious education, and service opportunities. 
 

Monday, January 29th: Celebrating Our Community 

A central aspect of Catholic education is learning the importance of service to others. The 

Dominican Sisters of Houston will speak at Monday Mass about their San Vincente de Paul 

Bethania School in Guatemala. All grade levels will take part in raising funds for San Vincente 

de Paul Bethania School all week-long. Our goal is to raise enough to put 10 children through 

school for a year at $300/child ($3,000). 
 

Tuesday, January 30th:  Celebrating Our Students and Volunteers 

St. Theresa School students will celebrate ñLevel Up Dayò. On this day students will be 

ñpromotedò to the next grade level. Students will reflect on the benefits of Catholic education 

and how the grounding in faith, knowledge, and service it provides will help them throughout 

their lives. 
 

Wednesday, January 31st:  Celebrating Our Nation 

Police, firefighters, EMTs, the former and the current military will have a lunch with our 

students in the cafeteria and the students will be writing letters to our Nationôs Hero's via 

ñOperation Gratitudeò. 
  
Thursday, February 1st:  Celebrating Vocations 

National Catholic Schools Week offers an opportunity for students to explore the many life 

paths that enable them to use their talents well in the service of God and others. Special 

vocations speakers will address classes on this day.  
 

Friday, February 2nd:  Celebrating Faculty, Staff, and Grandparents 

Teachers are the backbone of Catholic schools. On this day, the school honors teachers, as well 

as administrators and staff who support teachers in their important work. The school will also 

host a Grandparents Day. 
 

Saturday, February 3rd:  Shining Stars in Our Families 

Parents, guardians and other family members play a vital role in Catholic education. They instill 

values and expectations for academic excellence in their children at home. We acknowledge the 

role of families in Catholic education and celebrate their contributions to the success of our 

schools on the last day of National Catholic Schools Week. Praying cards are going to be sent 

home on Friday for families to share on Saturday and St. Theresa will have a Steps for Students 

Rally at Memorial Park. 

https://secure.qgiv.com/for/capitacampa


Announcements  

Download a free QR code reader to your phone and 

scan the image on the right:  
 

You can also go directly on your smart phone or tablet 

to: http://www.sttheresa.cc/give.  
 

Use our electronic kiosk located in the Church, and 

swipe your card directly.  
 

Desktop users can login to our website www.sttheresa.cc, click on the 

òGivingó button on the top green navigation bar and select òDonations.ó 

There are several ways to access our online giving page:  

1 

2 

3 

4 

Parish Support Online Giving  

You Are Invited to a presentation by  

Roy Hughes  

Tuesday, February. 6th  @ 7 pm   

in the Fellowship Hall  
 

Roy taught American History and U.S. 

Government at the U.S. Naval  

Academy and Lone Star College.  

He also served as a U.S. naval officer 

in Vietnam during 1967 and 1968.  
 

Contact Ginger  for more information:  

g.tamborello@stthersa.cc  

The US Civil War ñ Then and Now  Grieving the Loss of a Loved One  

The leader for this 4 -part series is  

Mary Ann Miller, LCSW  

When: 4 Tuesdays,  Feb. 20th, 

27th, March 6th, 13th  

Time: 7:00 pm  

Where: Church Office  

You may feel lost, confused and 

overwhelmed. These feelings can be 

intense and challenging. Taking the 

time to mourn the loss is the pathway 

to healing, and talking with others 

can help put things in perspective.  

Stewardship ñ December 2017  
 2017 2017  2016 

 Actuals  Budget  Actuals  

Collections  $ 93,119 $ 108,768   $ 93,516 

WeShare/Parish Pay  $ 14,558 $ 20,123   $ 19,349 

Qgiv  $ 41,937 $ 48,764   $ 46,888 
 

Total  $ 149,613  $ 177,655 $ 159,753 
 

Overage/ (Shortage)  $ (28,042)  -16%  $ (10,140)  

Ash Wednesday  

February 14, 2018  
 

Mass Schedule  

Mass - 7:00 am - FH 

Mass -12:10 pm - Gym  

Mass - 6:30 pm - Gym  

Holy Week 2018  

Sunday,  March 25 -

Sunday, March 31  

Holy Thursday  

6:30 pm -Gym  

Good Friday Service  

3:00 pm ð Gym  

Office Closed  

Thursday, March 29 -

Monday, April 2  

Returning to regular 

schedule on  

Tuesday, April 3.  



DISCOVER THE ROOTS OF  

OUR CATHOLIC FAITH 

A fast -paced journey through  

the first 500 years of Church history.  

Register NOW  

Dates, times, and location:  

Mornings 10:00 AM to Noon  

Beginning Feb.2 to Apr. 13 with a 

break on Mar. 9.  

St. Theresa Fellowship Hall  

For more info contact  

Bob or Suzanne Shanley at  

832-797-7247 or 713-304-8759 or 

bob@fpchouston.com  

 

 
 

Sponsored by:  

If you are interested in becoming a Committed Adorer and devote to  

one Holy Hour of Adoration,  please contact  

Diana Sepulveda at  713.542.4706. All hours are available.    

 

Eucharistic Adoration  

VBS Big News!  
Mark your Calendars  

June 11th ð 15th 

VBS is coming to St. Theresa  

VBS stands for Vacation Bible 

School.  Children who will be en-

tering Kindergarten through 5th 

grade are invited to join us for a 

week of music, games, science 

experiments, and fun as they are 

surrounded by Godõs Word and 

our Catholic traditions.  

Keep checking the bulletin and 

our website for more information!  

Pre-Lenten Mission  
All are invited to a  

Pre-Lenten Mission at The Co -Cathedral of the Sacred Heart  
1111 St. Joseph Parkway, Houston, TX 77002  

 

Deacons Eddie Ensley & Robert Hermann from the  

Diocese of Savanah, Georgia  will present  the following at  7 pm  each night  in 

the church:  
 

· Monday, January   29th  ð How do we handle the everyday pressures of life?  

· Tuesday, January 30th  ð How to cope with lifeõs losses. 

· Wednesday, January 31st  ð Forgiving as God forgives.  
  

Our presenters  will be preaching at the Co -Cathedral English Masses on  

Saturday, Jan. 27th  (5 pm  Vigil) & Sunday, Jan. 28th  (7, 9, & 11 am;  5:30 pm).  

 
ƍ Attending Mass Weekly or other 

church events, or being a mem-
ber of a parish group does not 
automatically make you a pa-
rishioner. Please be sure that 
there is a record under your 
name in case you need a docu-
ment from our Parish.  

 

ƍ If you donõt receive contribution 
envelopes or if you have not re-
ceived a letter from Fr. Phil in the 
past year, please call the Parish 
Office.  

 

ƍ If you need to update, add, or 
remove household members, 
please call our office as well.  

 
ƍ If you have any questions about 

being a registered parishioner, or 
if you should register, please call 
our Parish Office: 713-869-3783 

 
Thank you for your faithful and gener-

ous support of our parish and the work 

of ministry.  

Become a Registered Parishioner  

tel:(713)%20542-4706


EVENTS 
Upcoming  

Feb. 17  

 

Registration Discount Due Date  

Individual registration will  

increase from $20 to $30 at 12am 

on February 1.  

 

Register at https://

www.sttheresaschool.cc/  

steps-for-students  
 

 

 

Training  

Join our Little Feet, BIG Steps team.  

Every Saturday at 7:00 a.m.  

We meet outside the  

Fellowship Hall  

Join St. Theresa, St. Anne, St. Michael, St. Cecilia, and St. Vincent de Paul  

for a  Happy Hour on Tuesday,  January 30, 2018 ñ 5:30 pm -8:00 pm  

Crisp in the Heights, 2220 Bevis Street 77008   
 

You must be a 21 years of age and older alumni.   

There is no charge to attend.   

Kindly RSVP at https://www.sttheresaschool.cc/alumni -happy -hour  



Friday April 20, 2018  
 

at the Houstonian  

 

Please contact Enrique Benitez at 713-869-3783 ext. 315 or at 
e.benitez@sttheresa.cc  

 

To Buy Tickets Visit: Bidpal.net/havananightsgala  

or at the Church Office  
 

 

10% Discount Due 

Date to purchase 

your table or seats is  

coming soon 

(February 10, 2018). 

Donõt delay! 

St. Theresa ñ The Little Flower 

Council 12866 will be selling 

Smoked Pork Shoulders for the 

Super Bowl for $40.  
 

Pre-sales only at the  

weekend Masses on  

January 27 and January 28 .   
 

Or text Kuno Trostmann at 713 -

858-2657 or email at 

kuno.trostmann@united.com  

All profits go towards St Theresa  

Capital Campaign.  
 

Pick up will be at the Fellowship 

Hall on Saturday, February 3   

between 5:30 PM and 7 PM.  


